St Mawes Primary School Friday 11th October 2019

www.stmawes.org.uk

Newsletter





Thank you to those that joined the children at St Mawes church last week to celebrate harvest. The children enjoyed learning all about harvest, it was a

joyous celebration in a lovely setting. A big thank you for the kind donations of food that have now made their

way to the local food bank.

Our curriculum and reading consultation

It was lovely to see some of you last week when we discussed our curriculum and reading. We hope you found it useful and it as nice to hear our views and answer any questions you had.

Zauestionnaires





Please, please, please send us your completed questionnaires back to school. It would be great if we could get a 'full house' of returns!





Coats please



Now that Autumn has arrived, please could you ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school each day. Thank you.



School will be closed to pupils on Thursday 17th October as there is a staff training day. The staff will be joining many other schools at a training event being held at Eden. This is an annual event and there will be several different workshops on offer for the staff to attend. These workshops include online safety, English outdoors, creative curriculum, developing resilience and active maths to name but a few.

Our inset day last week was with our partner schools on the Roseland and we received training from Psychology Associates on trauma, attachment and mental health and well-being.

I thought it would be useful for you to know what training the staff at school are receiving to improve our practice in school.



Cur stars of the week are
Sydney, Maxwell, Evie and Leili.
Well done to you all.

High 5



Suki, Finlay, Imogen, Lily-Rose, Charlie Rg, Kymmie and Lottie M played in a fligh 5 Roseland Festival tournament on Wednesday. What a great job they did! After winning every round in their pool, they then had a play off for 1st and 2nd place.

They were just pipped at the post coming 2nd overall. Well done St Mawes.





October half term



We break up for half term on Friday 18th October at 3:15pm. Over the half term break we would like the children to take part in the extreme reading challenge again. Your child's challenge is to read in an extreme place and catch it on camera. Please photograph your child and send in to school either as a hard copy or email to secretary@stmawes.org.uk. Entries need to be in by Monday 28th October and there will be a prize for the best one in each class.